
 

Reminders - Week beginning 5th June  2018

 

 
Dates to Note for this Week 

 
Wednesday 6 June Parent Drop-in Cafe​ from 2.30 pm in the library. All welcome 
 
Friday 8 June Full School Assembly​ at 2.15 pm in the hall. Hosted by Rooms 6 & 

                                           10. Year 6 Festival Choir and Uke group to perform. 
Sausage Sizzle - lunch 

 
Saturday 9 June Full dress rehearsal​ for Middle Syndicate production of ​The Button Box  

from 1.00 pm - 4.00 pm in the School hall. 
 

Our school will be used as a polling booth for the Northcote By-Election. 
This will be held in the library. 

 
Sausage Sizzle - ​This is being held this Friday. ​We need helpers for sorting out the orders (from 
9.00-9.30am), cooking (9.30-12.00pm), sorting the orders for the individual classrooms 
(11.00-12.00pm) and clean-up (12.30-1.00pm). If you can help for even some or all of the 
morning, this would be appreciated. Please email Ann Jacobs - ​annjacobs@atriatech.co.nz  
 
Middle Syndicate Production 
This is being performed next week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday evenings from 7.00 pm 
to 8.30 pm. Tickets will be available for sale from the school office as from tomorrow, or from the  
door on the evenings of the production. Adults $6.00 and Children $4.00. 
 

Movie Fundraiser 
We have organised a special preview screening of ​Incredibles 2. ​This will be screened at 
Berkeley Cinema, Takapuna on ​Sunday 24th June at 1.30 pm​. Tickets will be $12.50 per seat 
and will be on sale from next week. The movie event is being sponsored by Angela Temata and 
Vanessa Morgan from Harcourts, Cooper & Co. 

 
Parking along Sunnybrae Road 
Neighbours have mentioned that cars are parking across driveways when collecting children at 
the end of the school day. This is illegal and prevents home owners from accessing their driveway.  
Please be mindful of where you park when picking up or dropping off your children. Let’s all work  
together to look after our children. 
 
Community Notices 
The New Zealand Education Centre is looking for English-speaking families for international students (2 
students can share one room) who will visit Auckland from 23 July to 18 August. A good homestay fee  
will be offered. These students will be attending Takapuna Normal Intermediate School. Phone 021 853 
282 or email ​nz.edu@hotmail.com​ for further information. 
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Regards 
Lorene Hurd  
Principal 
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